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Administrative Office 
Sudley North Govt Center 
8033 Ashton Avenue 
Manassas, VA  20109  
703-792-7800 
Fax: 703-792-7704 
 
 
Service Locations 
 
7969 Ashton Avenue 
Manassas, VA  20109 
703-792-7800 
Fax: 703-792-7817 
 
A. J. Ferlazzo Building 
15941 Donald Curtis Dr. 
Suite 200 
Woodbridge, VA  22191  
703-792-4900 
Fax: 703-792-7057 
 
Ridgewood Building 
4370 Ridgewood Center Dr. 
Woodbridge, VA 22192 
703-792-4900 
Fax: 703-792-5098 
 
Phoenix Building 
8500 Phoenix Drive 
Manassas, VA  20110 
703-792-5480 
Fax: 703-361-8840 
 
Infant & Toddler  
Connection of VA 
7987 Ashton Avenue  
Suite 231 
Manassas, VA  20109 
703-792-7879 

  
 

 
February 17, 2021 
 
For immediate release: 
 
 
 

Due to the impending weather 
conditions for tomorrow, Chairman 

Sowers has made the decision to 
cancel the February 18th, 2021 

Community Services Board 
meeting. 

 
 
 


